
 

 

 

 

 

3/31 Update - MSYSA Current Operational and Office Status 

Updated: March 23rd, 2020 @ 5:15 PM 

In light of the most recent recommendations and guidance related to the novel 
Coronavirus (COVID-19), the MSYSA offices will be closed and our staff personnel will 

begin working remotely effective Monday, March 23, 2020. We will continue to operate 
our day-to-day business activities during normal hours but in a remote posture. We will 
continue to address all questions, and inquiries and service the needs of our community 

to the best of our ability, however the MSYSA Office located at 221 5th Ave SE, Glen 
Burnie, MD 21061, will close and remain closed temporarily due to the COVID-
19 pandemic. 

We regret that we will be unable to accommodate any in-person meetings or walk-ins 
of any sort. If you have special circumstances that require speaking to someone in 
person, we ask that you email our Special Services department to inquire about the 

availability of such option at specialservices@msysa.org 

As a reminder, All events under the jurisdiction of MSYSA (State Cup, Presidents Cup, 
ODP, Coaching Education) are postponed until further notice. 
We recommend that our member leagues and clubs follow the Maryland State 
government recommendations as well as the worldwide health organizations with 
regard to league, club and team activities and health safety. If you wish to say 

informed of any US government health advisories, we invite you to review current CDC 
Guidelines here: CDC Coronavirus (COVID-19) Updates 
  
We will update our website and keep you informed regarding “return to play” protocols 

as soon as we are able. Our main focus is the safety and health of all our soccer 
families and friends. 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html

